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What Can You Do With the MPH?

Current Students
from 16 veterinary schools

Colorado State 5
Cornell 12
Illinois 1
Iowa State 4
Michigan State 13
Minnesota 43
Ohio State 1
Oregon State 2
Penn 2
Purdue 6
Ross 5
Texas A & M 1
UC Davis 2
Virginia Maryland 1
Washington State 4
Western 23

Total: 125

Alumni
from 14 veterinary schools

Colorado State 6
Cornell 2
Georgia 1
Illinois 1
Iowa State 3
Kansas State 1
Louisiana State 1
Michigan State 13
Minnesota 38
Purdue 1
Texas A & M 1
Tufts 1
Western 5
Wisconsin 1

Total: 75

Audtra De La Torre-Rodarte, DVM, (MPH ’11) 
is the primary veterinarian over complex cases, 
reportable diseases, cases that require surgery or 

other anesthetic procedures
working in collaboration with County Public  
Health agencies, Fish and Game and vector

control on various cases or suspect outbreak cases 
at the Wetlands & Wildlife Care Center

in Huntington Beach.

Dr. De La Torre-Rodarte earned her DVM from 
Western University in 2009.

Kristen Obbink, DVM, (MPH ‘12) coordinates 
activities for the FDA-funded Iowa Food

Protection Rapid Response Team. She is a liaison 
to the public health department, food regulatory 

agency and department of agriculture during
foodborne illness outbreaks.  Kristen also

participates in the epidemiological investigations 
of foodborne illnesses at the Iowa Department

of Public Health.

Dr. Obbink earned her DVM from
Iowa State University in 2011.

Marc Knobbe, DVM, (MPH ‘05) is the Officer 
in charge of a rapidly deployable veterinary ser-
vice unit ready to deploy worldwide in 72 hours.
Army veterinary services covers a wide range of 
animal health, public health, and food safety and 

defense and Dr. Knobbe is currently on a
humanitarian response mission.

Dr. Knobbe earned his DVM from
Kansas State University in 2005.
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Questions? Contact Sarah at peter415@umn.edu.


